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Olivia Glantz

From: Sadie Longood <saintsadie@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 4:25 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: SUB-ADJ19-02

Greetings: Please register my objection to the proposed subdivision. I understand that a TIA is not 

required for the increased number of car trips expected. However, Salem Heights does not conform to 

collector street standards. There are no considerations for pedestrians on either side of the street in the 

most hazardous stretches.  

 

If the developer has sidewalks in mind for the development, that is welcome, but does nothing for 

pedestrian (and non-motor) safety on the narrow, sight-restricted hills.  

 

Before this development is approved, pedestrian safety should be addressed. I offer this suggestion not 

only for myself, but for the other neighbors I see using Salem Heights for exercise, recreation, and car-

trip-saving visits to the local markets, restaurants, and other services.  

 

Best, 

 
Sadie Longood 

www.facebook.com/VisibilityBeadworks 


